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David Barthelmy

From: McDougall Minerals <ray=mcdougallminerals.com@mail74.atl11.rsgsv.net> on behalf of 
McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>

Sent: Friday, October 03, 2014 6:38 AM
To: Dave
Subject: Correction - Howlites and Goethites
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Correction - Howlite and 

Goethite Updates 
 

It turns out that for last week's Howlite Update and last night's Goethite Update, there was 

an incorrect setting on my website causing all of the specimens in the update to show 

"Sold" immediately as soon as they were added to the website. I have fixed this and just 

wanted to let you know, in case you had liked a specimen that was showing "Sold" (if they 

show sold again, it will be real this time, I promise). Sorry about this! 
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